June 20, 1994 Minutes of the Tassel Top Committee

Present: Ernest Allen, Donna Johnson, Charles Smith, Norman Ridlon, Martin Krauter

The June Agenda was approved,

The Minutes of May 23, 1994 were approved as amended. "'Old Business...no longer have
individual passes."

0ld Business:

Martin Krauter reported the draft of the lease agreement was given to Norm Ridlon to be
approved at our July meeting.

Martin reported that a brochure would cost about $400.00 and the committee deferred
action until Fall 1994. Donna Johnson indicated the Westbrook Vocational School might
design and print this brochure when school begins in September.

New Business:

A. Discussion of Long Range Plan was deferred until full committee could meet. It was
agreed that each would give thought to this issue for discussion in July.

B. Norm Ridlon-Ranger reported that income for the previous week was about $1,700.00
and that the weather had increased business. Also, Tassel Top was in good shape and
cottage rentals were coming in sporadically. Calcium would be spread on roadway for dust
control. Plans were underway for landscaping parking lot area and foundation planting in
areas near cottages.

C. Ernie Allen reported there was no need to meet with Selectmen during 1994. Suggested a
meeting in January of 1995.

D. A discussion of volunteers at Tassel Top was held. Martin reported town had no legal
responsibility for volunteers-except normal liability. Norm will interview volunteers and
determine suitability for work at Tassel Top.

Next meeting: July 25, 1994 at 5:30pm at Tassel Top

Meeting adjourned at 6:20pm



